
President’s Report 

October 21, 2020 

 

President Ryslinge signing the very first OCCC Diploma! Soon to be signed by our Board Chair, Nancy Osterlund 

 

Oregon NASA Space Grant Consortium is looking 
for a new logo and they want students to design 
it! As such, they’re hosting a logo contest. The 
winner gets $250 and bragging rights! Any 
student from a consortium college (which 
includes OCCC) can submit an entry, regardless 
of what kind of degree they’re pursing. Deadline 
for entries is Friday, October 30, 2020. 

 

 
Also, Of Interest: 

• Listing agreement signed for surplused Waldport property, 
$190,000.  Realtor is Ocean Equity Real Estate, agents are 
Becksted & Rogers. 

• Enrollment:  holding steady at approx. 2% down, input still 
pending of an unusually large cohort  of Small Business 
Management students.  Will put us well over last year but 
will have ebbs and flows over the coming years causing 
significant FTE fluctuation. 

• The nursing lab has been moved from Waldport to Lincoln 
City.  EMT starts there next week, Medical Assisting begins 
in November, and CAN is scheduled to begin in January 
2021. 

• Pandemic News: 
o Protocols & CVRT continue to work well 
o HECC deferred some guidance to OHA & OSHA 

issued rules on workplace with some impact on 
face-coverings and other protocols. 

• In process: revising/renewing the Nursing MOU with TBCC 
• Bargaining team is working with faculty on workload 

matters. 
 

 

 



Did you know, OCCC has a YouTube channel?  Visit & learn and grow our views! 

 

 


